From: Rod Beckstrom

Date: Thu, 28 Apr 2011 10:51:46 -0700

To: Raul Echeberria

Cc: Rodrigo de la Parra, John Jeffrey, jj, maguy

Subject: Re: United Domains announcement

Dear Raul,

We will investigate.

Many thanks,

Rod

Sent from my iPhone

On Apr 28, 2011, at 10:24 AM, "Raul Echeberria" wrote:

To: Mr. Rod Beckstrom CEO and President, Internet Corporation for Assigned Names and Numbers, ICANN

Dear Rod:

Yesterday, United Domains Inc, an ICANN accredited registrar, published on its website an announcement of preregistration under the domain .LAC This announcement suggests that LACNIC will apply for that domain and has used our name and logo without our authorization.

This information is incorrect and has created a lot of confusion within the community.

LACNIC is analyzing legal responsibilities related to this situation. So far, we have sent a Cease and Desist letter to United Domains Inc. (attached).

This kind of irresponsible actions on the part of a formal player of the ICANN system have a very negative impact on the community as they affect the system's prestige.

We suggest that ICANN evaluate the situation and determine whether any action is required.

Best Regard,

Raúl Echeberría LACNIC CEO <201104 letter United Domains.pdf>